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In consideration of 

GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE 796 
SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE 

COMMISSION ON WATER RESOURCE MANAGEMENT, GUBERNATORIAL 
NOMINEE, PAUL MEYER, FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 6-30-2021 

 
The Department of Land and Natural Resources (Department) strongly supports the 
Governor’s appointment of Mr. Paul Meyer to serve on the Commission on Water 
Resource Management (Commission) for a term to expire 6-30-2021. 
 
The Commission is required under Section 174C-7, Hawaii Revised Statutes, to select 
commissioners through an open, competitive process.  An independent nominating committee 
composed of two (2) members selected by the Governor, one (1) by the Senate President and one 
(1) by the House Speaker solicits candidates typically by placing an ad in the papers across the 
State, in the monthly bulletin of the Commission, and on the Commission’s website.  The 
Nominating Committee reviews the applications, conducts interviews if desired and sends to the 
Governor the names of at least three individuals for consideration. 
 
The nominees, by law, must have “substantial experience in the area of water resource 
management.”   
 
In accordance with this nominating process, the Governor selected Mr. Paul Meyer.  
 
Mr. Meyer served as the Deputy Director for the County of Maui Department of Water Supply 
from 2011 to December 2016.  In this capacity, Mr. Meyer was directly responsible for the day-
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to-day management and operation of the department and its 200+ personnel overseeing five 
separate potable and non-potable water systems serving over 37,000 connected customers. 
 
Prior to joining the Maui Department of Water Supply, Mr. Meyer was the Executive Vice 
President of Finance and Administration for Maui Land and Pineapple Company and all its 
subsidiaries for 22 years.  Management oversight included the company’s public utility 
companies, Kapalua Water and Kapalua Waste Treatment, its private and semi-private surface 
water systems including the Honolua Ditch and the Kailili system, as well as irrigation systems 
and punawais covering 14,000 acres.  In addition, Mr. Meyer oversaw the company’s watershed 
conservation efforts. 
 
Mr. Meyer has extensive and substantial experience in the area of water resource management.  
He would bring to the Commission expertise in both public and private water supply system 
management and financial oversight, as well as seasoned executive and leadership skills and 
experience.  Under his leadership, Maui Department of Water Supply successfully met many 
challenges in securing and providing safe drinking water to the citizens of Maui County, while 
also leading the counties in terms of financial contributions to support watershed stewardship 
efforts.   
 
The Department strongly supports the nomination and appointment of Mr. Paul Meyer to the 
Commission on Water Resource Management.  
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GM796
Submitted on: 4/16/2017
Testimony for WTL on Apr 17, 2017 14:45PM in Conference Room 224

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Warren Watanabe Maui County Farm
 Bureau Support No

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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